
 
 

THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 

 

CONTRACT NO.SCM 29 OF 2021/2022 
 

APPOINTMENT OF A MULTI-DISCIPLINARY TEAM TO PREPARE THE RAISETHORPE CBD AND SUB 
PRECINCTS URBAN DESIGN FRAMEWORK FOR THE PRIORITIZED INTEGRATION ZONE AS PER 

THE REVIEW OF THE URBAN NETWORK STRATEGY 

 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

 

The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract that appeared in The Ilanga newspaper on Monday, 

11th  October 2021 refers. 

 

This Notice serves to inform all prospective tenderers that the above tender has been WITHDRAWN. 

 

Further information may be obtained from Mrs. Dudu Ndlovu Gambu (Head: Supply Chain Management) 

on direct Telephone No. 033 392 2597 or e-mail address dudu.ndlovu@msunduzi.gov.za. 

 

 

 

 

M. P. KHATHIDE (CITY MANAGER) 
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